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Mrs A Steyn (DA) to ask the Minister of Finance: 

How much imported Brazilian beef has been documented by the SA Revenue Service since 

1 January 2013?  

NW3033E 

REPLY: 

The South African Revenue Service can confirm that for 2013 to date there have been no 

beef imports from Brazil according to SARS trader declarations. 

 


